From: Avalos. Tona

To: Brown, Bronwyn

Cc: Sinsay, Edwin M

Subject: JVR Solar - Centerline Separation at Carrizo Gorge Road
Date: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 4:18:02 PM

Hi Bronwyn,

| discussed the issue that came up at last week’s meeting regarding the centerline separation at
Carrizo Gorge Road with Zoubir Ouadah, the Traffic Engineer. Since there is an existing public road
easement near the proposed driveways as well, he suggested that the proposed driveway access
onto the east side of Carrizo Gorge Road be removed, and the project can take access onto the
public road easement which connects to Carrizo Gorge Road. Then the proposed driveway accessing
the west side of Carrizo Gorge Road can be realigned to align with the public road easement, and a
Design Exception Request would not be allowed.

Sight Distance Certification would still be required at both proposed driveway access points.

Thank you,

Tona Avalos, PE

Civil Engineer

Planning & Development Services
County of San Diego

tona.avalos@sdcounty.ca.gov
(858) 495-5284
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